
 

 

Ref No.: SECY/S-16/2024                                                     29th May, 2024 
 
BSE Ltd. 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001  
Ph. No.: 022-22723121 
COMPANY NO. 507828 
 
Sub:  Outcome of Board Meeting held on 29th May, 2024 and submission of Financial Results (Standalone 

and Consolidated) for the quarter and year ended 31st March 2024. 
 
Ref: Regulations 30 and 33 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015.  

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
This is to inform you that the Board of Directors in its meeting held on today i.e. 29th May, 2024 commenced at 
05.00 p.m. and concluded at 08:20 p.m. has considered and approved the Financial Results (Consolidated and 
Standalone) for the Quarter and Financial year ended 31st March, 2024 In this connection, please find enclosed 
herewith the following: 

1. Standalone Auditors Report (including Standalone Limited Review Report for the Quarter ended 31st 
March, 2024) submitted by the Statutory Auditors of the Company, M/s Dewan P.N. Chopra & Co., 
Chartered Accountants, along with Standalone Financial Results for the Financial Year ended on 31st March, 
2024; 

2. Consolidated Auditors Report (including Consolidated Limited Review Report for the Quarter ended 31st 
March, 2024) submitted by the Statutory Auditors of the Company, M/s Dewan P.N. Chopra & Co., 
Chartered Accountants, along with Consolidated Financial Results for the Financial Year ended on 31st 
March, 2024; 

3. Statement on Impact of Audit Qualifications [for audit report with modified opinion] (Consolidated and 
Standalone) with respect to qualified opinion of the Statutory Auditors in Audited Financial Results 
(Consolidated and Standalone) pursuant to Regulation 33 of SEBI (LODR), Regulation, 2015 for the 
Financial Year ended on the 31st March, 2024. 
 

The Board has also approved the proposal to convene 40th Annual General Meeting (AGM) on Wednesday, 25th 
September, 2024 through Video Conferencing/other Audio Visual Means in accordance with the applicable circulars 
issued by the Ministry of Corporate Affairs and the Securities and Exchange Board of India. Further, the Board of 
Directors have not recommended any dividend to the Shareholders of the Company for the Financial Year 2023-24.  
 
This is for your information and record please. 
 
Thanking you. 
Yours faithfully,  
For Ansal Housing Limited 
 
 
 
(Shalini Talwar) 
Company Secretary 
M.No.: A46139 
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